



February 5, 2016

Ms. Alberta Gaum Recreation Superintendent City of Delray Beach 200 N.W. 1st Avenue Delray Beach, Fl 33444

Mr. Michael E. Dutko, Jr. Assistant City Attorney 200 N.W. 1st Avenue Delray Beach, Fl 33444

Dear Alberta and Michael:

Delray Students First requests a one year extension of our License Agreement with the City of Delray Beach regarding Classroom No. 3 at Catherine Strong Park. Our current one year License Agreement is dated April 8, 2015 and contains language concerning a one year extension as long as Delray Students First provides written notice of our intent to extend the term of the agreement at least 30 days prior to the expiration or anniversary date.

The students, staff and volunteers of Delray Students First very much appreciate how much the City supports our collective efforts to tutor and mentor deserving students living under the poverty line here in our community.

Mark Sauer Chairman